
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

       According to our records your child will be entering either 7th or 8th grade this fall. 

This means that your child is ready for their confirmation classes.   Confirmation O 

Orientation is scheduled for Wednesday, September 11th at 6:30 p.m. We ask that both 

parents and children attend this meeting.   

 

    During this meeting we will give a general overview of our confirmation program.  We 

will share the requirements for each confirmand.  We will also provide schedules and 

other information that is important for families to know.   

 

The meeting will be held in the Café.  Please note that for incoming 7th Graders there is a 

one time $50 fee that covers the cost of materials for both 7th and 8th grade.  

 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

 

Many Blessings,  

 

Pastor Paula Geister- Jones  

Jenny Hoffman- Lay Ministry 

Mary Onsager- Acolyte Leader 


